
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER September 18th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Parents/Guardians/Students 

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

It’s been wonderful to walk around our school and see all of the amazing things that 

are going on in our virtual classrooms.  Our students and teachers are working hard 

each day and I am extremely pleased with the progress that they have made so far. 

It’s truly an honor to be the Principal of HHMS! 

 Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

 Thank you to everyone that participated in our Junior Aviator “TEAM DAY” 

 Good Luck to a lot of our Junior Aviator Athletes this weekend!!! 

 We hoped that you enjoyed our Mondays With Mastro and Dishin With D’Amico 

Have a great weekend!  - Joseph Mastropietro 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

September 24th - MS Back to School Night 

 

On September 24th, we will have our 

Junior Aviator Back to School Night.  You 

will be receiving a pre-recorded video 

from all of your child’s teachers.   


